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Writhlington School is delighted to report some outstanding achievements by its students in their GCSEs
and A levels and other qualifications this summer.

We are incredibly proud of all our students who have put in so much hard work during these
unprecedented times. As always there were many exceptional performances from individual students,
among those with impressive performances achieving all top end grades in the range 9 to 7 are: George
Alcock, Ceri Bergin, Joel Chalk, Chloe Finch, Will Gold, Diana Iftime, Robin Inger-Flecker, Isabel Kendall,
Kit Llewellyn, Emma March, Maddy Moreton, T'nea Reid, Oliver Saunders, Lucas Schwalbe-Goodwin,
Thomas Smith, Katelyn Taylor, Emily Weale, Billy Weller, Caitlin Williams.

This year, following the cancellation of exams, grades were awarded through a process of teacher
assessed grades, against a national standard and approved and awarded by the exam boards. The
government is not publishing performance data for any schools or colleges this year due to the varying
impact of the pandemic.

Keith Howard, the headteacher said:

“"We are immensely proud of all the work and achievements of our students, especially after such a
difficult and disrupted year. Our teachers have worked tirelessly to ensure students are all able to
progress onto further education and study, and we look forward to seeing what they will achieve in the
future.”

“The results our students have achieved this year are remarkable and hard earnt. They have taken
numerous assessments to demonstrate they possess the necessary knowledge, skills and understanding
for the grades they have achieved. When you consider they have had to complete a significant amount
of these courses remotely, it is testament to their commitment and dedication to their studies; their
engagement over the two years hasn't faltered even in the most adverse and challenging circumstances.

The account given of the students from all the staff has been nothing but positive, they have been an
excellent cohort and have done themselves and Writhlington School proud with their achievements.

From me, and on behalf of all the staff, I wish them every success on the next stage of their journey.”

Mr Williams (CEO and Headteacher at Writhlington from September to June) added, “I'm incredibly
pleased and proud with the results achieved by Year 11. They are a fabulous year group and applied
themselves fully to the challenges the last year presented and all assessment tasks set. They were
diligent and well-motivated and deserve the success they have achieved.”

We look forward to welcoming many of our Year 11 students into our Sixth Form in September and wish
those that are continuing their journey at college or on an apprenticeship the very best of luck.
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